From: Alan Coyle

Sent: 11 August 2010 07:58
To: Nick Smith
Subject: RE: Governance

Totally agree! Looking forward to the discussion on it this morning.

Regards

Alan Coyle | Financial Services | Corporate Finance Team (Edinburgh Trams) | Level 2/6 Waverley Court | 4 East Market St EH8

Phone

From: Nick Smith

Sent: 11 August 2010 07:56
To: Alan Coyle

Subject: RE: Governance

actually fair points she raises. There is currently no detailed strategy for phase 2, we have no
input from DLA despite being constantly promised it (last due 16 July) and essentially | think the
whole thing is cart before the horse until the dispute is settled. A Nov 2010 date is a hostage to

fortune too.

Kind regards
Nick

Nick Smith

Principal Solicitor

Legal Services Division
City of Edinburgh Council
Level 3, Waverley Court
East Market Street
Edinburgh EH8 8BG

( I

Please note that | am not in the office on a Monday

From: Alan Coyle

Sent: 10 August 2010 08:57
To: Nick Smith

Subject: Governance

Nick,

FYI, see attached the draft Dave prepared on Phase 2 and the comments from Tom. If Tom is taking care of this, it at

least gets it off our desk.

Regards

Alan Coyle | Financial Services | Corporate Finance Team (Edinburgh Trams) | Level 2/6 Waverley Court | 4 East Market St EH8

8BG | alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk |
Phone I, |
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